

May 2019 Newsletter

Firstly, welcome! This is the first newsletter from Charlotte's Web Pre-School Nursery!

We hope you all have an enjoyable Easter break and make the most of the sunshine.

Hopefully by now you should have received a parent/carer declaration form for the Early Education Funding (EEF). Please ensure these are completed and returned to us promptly.

For information on accessing help to cover childcare costs you can visit: www.childcarechoices.gov.uk and find out what you could be eligible for. This includes: tax-free childcare, 15 hour funding for 2 year olds and 3-4 year olds, 30 hour funding for 3-4 year olds, tax credits for childcare, universal credit for childcare and support while you study.

Some children will be eligible for extra funding through the Early Years Pupil Premium (EYPP) to support their child's development, learning and care. It is additional funding provided from the Government to support three and four year olds early education. To find out if your child could benefit from this you can visit: https://www.bournemouth.gov.uk/childreneducation/childcare/paying-for-childcare/EarlyYearsPupilPremium.aspx

If you need any support with this then please come and talk with me and I'll be happy to help.

Term Dates:

We will be closed for the bank holidays on Monday 6th May and Monday 27th May.

Our last day at nursery will be Friday 16th August and we will close for 2 weeks and return on Monday 2nd September 2019.

If your child attends term-time only, half-term will be from Monday 27th May-Friday 31st May. These children will finish nursery on Friday 19th July.

Extra sessions will become available from Monday 22nd July so if you would like to book your child in please either e-mail or come and talk with me. Also, if you are looking to extend your child's hours or change days from September then please advise me of this in advance.

From September 2019 we will not be offering term-time only spaces and will be open for 48 weeks of the year. There will be a minimum requirement of two sessions per week.

Polite Reminder...

- * Please name your child's lunchbox, drinks bottle, coat, hat, etc.
- * Please bring a drink bottle each session and place it in the red carriers.
- * Advise us of any changes to your contact details.
- * If your child will be off sick then please let us know as soon as possible as we have to record all absences.

Thank you for your continued support. Any queries/concerns then please do not hesitate to talk to us.